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Specialist Resource Provision: Outcome of Full Consultation 

 
The consultation took place from 5th September 2022 and closed on 3rd October 2022. The 
consultation was shared with all relevant stakeholders and interested parties. During the 
consultation we received two responses. One of the responses commented on the presentation of 
the papers rather than the proposal. The other was a direct parental request for a place in the 
provision for their child. 
 
Based on these responses the full Governing Board agreed on the 19th October 2022 that we can 
proceed and formally inform the public of the outcome of the consultation via the school’s 
website. 
 
Mrs. Nicola Kelly (Headteacher) 
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